
 
 
31 August 2022  

Email: democraticservicesteam@huttcity.govt.nz 
 
 

 
Spoil from recent slips  

Tēnā koutou katoa 

 
We received an email from Cr Sutton on 24 August 2022 asking the following. 
 
Could you please advise where all the spoil from the clean-up of slips around the city is 
being deposited? 
 
The response from officers follows: 
 
Currently the spoil from the slips is taken to a site to dry out before being transported to 
clean fill facilities in the Wellington region. This is because clean fill sites will not accept wet 
spoil. 
 
 
 
 

 

Ngā mihi nui, 

Democratic Services Team 

 

 


